Craig, Sondra

From: Elias Rehmann <eliasjrehmann@outlook.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 4:51 PM

To: ZZ City Clerk External

Subject: Sec. 32-191

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Hello! My name is Elias Rehmann! | am a university student and currently reside in La Crosse!

In regards to ordinance number #Sec. 32-191, | strongly oppose this ordinance. This ordinance should not come to pass
under any circumstance. This is an abomination to the city and to the morals that this land is built on.

With truth

Eli

Sent from my iPhone



